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THE current year sees the completion of
the second decade of the Classical Beview,
and its close seems an appropriate time for
the introduction of changes which it is
believed will increase its usefulness and
popularity. These changes, outlined in a
circular of the publisher with which most,
if not all, of our readers have already been
made acquainted, involve its division into two
parts. An issue of one or other of these
will appear in each month of the year—of one,
the Classical Quarterly, in January April
July and October; of the other, the new
Classical Beview, in the eight remaining
months. The Classical Quarterly and the
Classical Beview will be complementary
to each other and will between them
cover the whole ground occupied by the
existing Beview. But it is designed in
addition that in the Classical Beview there
shall be a fuller representation of the
literary and the educational sides of the
Classics.

In token that no violent change is contem-
plated the present Editor will remain as
editor of the Classical Quarterly, and assist
in editing the Classical Beview, which will
be under the chief direction of Dr. "W. H. D.
BOUSE. I t is hoped furthermore that the
Associate Editors, both English and Ameri-
can, will continue to collaborate. In ad-
dition to the Editors the Classical Beview
will have the advantage of the services of an
Advisory Committee, now in process of for-
mation, which will include the names of
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Professor MACKAIL, Mr. T. E. PAGE, Mr. V.
BRNDALL, and others.

Further particulars will be announced in
our November issue.

The Classical Association holds its fourth
General Meeting in Manchester on the 1 lth,
12th, and 13th of October with the welcome
of the City and the University. To the
general regret Lord Curzon, the President
for 1906, is unable to attend and deliver his
presidential address. The Master of the
Bolls, the first President of the Association,
will preside at the meetings, and another
learned judge and Vice-President, Mr.
Justice Kennedy, will give an address on the
afternoon of the 12th. The programme in-
cludes short lectures on literary topics by
Professors Postgate, Rhys Boberts and Con-
way, and another on ' A Bucranium from
the Dictaean Cave, in Crete' by Professor
Boyd Dawkins; also what promises to be an
interesting discussion on ' The relative func-
tions of Classical and modern languages in
Secondary Education.' The most important
piece of business is the consideration of a
Committee's report upon the Pronunciation
of Latin. Their recommendations tally with
those of the scheme, already printed in the
Classical Beview of April, p. 146, which it
is proposed to introduce into Oxford and Cam-
bridge teaching simultaneously in the present
term. Visits and excursions to places of
interest inside Manchester and outside it
have also been arranged.
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